
721 South Parker, Suite 200 

Orange, CA 92868 

800.542.4218 www.calchoice.com

Dear Broker,

Last month we reached out to ensure you were aware of the American Rescue Plan

Act of 2021 (ARPA). As a reminder, this COVID-19 relief package covers a wide

range of issues and includes new COBRA continuation coverage election, new

COBRA enrollments, additional notice requirements, and premium assistance

requirements.

While CHOICE Administrators is still collaborating with our plan partners and

WageWorks, our COBRA administrator, we have additional information to share.

Please review the COBRA and Cal-COBRA Information and complete and return

the Notice of Assistance Eligible Individual Form to COBRA-
ARPA@calchoice.com  or fax to (714) 908-3549 no later than June 14, 2021.

The Department of Labor FAQs and model notices are available here. A copy of the

CHOICE Administrators ARPA FAQs is also included for your convenience.

We will continue to provide information as it becomes available.

A similar notice is being sent to all CaliforniaChoice groups.

Sincerely,

CHOICE Administrators

This information is provided on an "as is" basis and you acknowledge and agree that CHOICE

Administrators, Inc. and its affiliated entities (collectively “Choice”) make no representations or

warranties, express or implied, concerning the accuracy, reliability, timeliness, completeness, or

suitability of any content provided. The information provided is not a substitute for professional

advice, whether legal, tax, financial, or otherwise and, therefore, you should consult an

appropriate professional prior to acting on any such information. You acknowledge and agree that

in no event will Choice be liable for any general, special, indirect, incidental, or consequential

damages, related to the information provided, even if advised of the possibility. All rights to

information are expressly reserved by Choice and/or the respective legal owners of such

information, including, without limitation, copyright, trademark, and service mark rights. You may

not reproduce, publish, or distribute such information without the express written consent of

Choice or the respective content owners.
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